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February 22, *tog
'l-he r¡ew chapel mausoleum was dedicated on

Sunday, February 22, ãAtg, by Bishop FraneÍs

K" Dil*orenzo. Fr. Dan Klern, Pastor of Saered

Heart Church, started the cerennony with an

rpening prayer. Board President Jim Fitzpatrick
gave the keynote address and introduced Bishrop

)iLorenzo. ln aftendance were area clergy,

nembers of the cemetery board and staff, and

3ob Maines with lngranr Gonst¡'uction" The St"

3regory Contemporary Choir provided nnusic

and song before the cerernony. The stained

¡lass window displayed on the back wall was
lonated by Board fulember John Langlois and
;rypt owner Fat Amland. The ceremony was
¡ttended by approximately 40 people and a light
eceptlon followed"

PICTURED (ïOP Photo): Bishop ÞiLorenzo is shown dedicating the chapet mausoleum.
To Blshop Dilorenzo's right are members of the cemetery board and stafi. To his
left are members of the St. Gregory Contemporary Choir and attendees. (BOTTOM
Photo): Board President Jim FiÞpatrick provides the keynote address at the dedication
ceremony on February 22, 2009.



tEw sÂJ,Es-ry[ANAGEK
he cemetery board wor¡ld like to welcome
ln Dave Thomas as the new sales
nd marketing manager for the chapel
rausoleum replacing Ms. Jan Purcell.
ave1qp;mèmþ*'ff $t. Ëregory the Great't,
hurch and has over 30 years experience
property sales. Dave e¿n be reached at

57-478*4031
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:RYPTS / NICT{ES AT
:ÛI{$TRLTryTTüN FRTCING
t fhe ta$l.meèäñb thþ.ceme-tery,.þoard :

)tçd,'to cqntinue, $élling cryptsénd niohes
:construction pricing. lf you are interested

purchásing, a'' cry,pl' :or: níche¡,,,b-þforê,
iees'inerease,' leä$e', eontaet Ðave
homas, $ales and Marketing Manager, at
174784ü91"
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øto (2'¡ tandem crl/pts in the garden
ausoleum have become availableforsale"
re crypts are located on the h'loly Trinity
atio. A tandem crypt (2 casket spaces) is
eated on the 3td bùe! an{:¡_-li$.'sellifi{å:

],374. The other tandem crypt (2 casket
races) is located on the 5th level and is
ill¡fig rör $7,S4ç. F¡er tTi 'feä.,infnrnration.,,

rntaetAlesiaat7$7*62?.:2874. ìtìi,',
, ..,,,.:. , , .,,,., :

ENCE DAMAGE 
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:

n May 30fir a vehicle damaged a brick
llar,and several seqÌions of føneín$ ón
e north end of thê cemetery. Three
eeks later. on Jr¡ne- 25th; another-vehlels
rmaged a brick pillar and severa! sections
feneing on thesouthênd of the cemelery.
rth bnick pillars have been rebuilt afid thé
lw fence sections are due to be installed
anytime. :'

Ï/OTWE CÅNX}[,ES
It's not too late ta purchase a votive
candle for the 2009 season. For $75,
a beautiful red votive will be placed on
your fanrily's plot for the remaining three
(3) lightings or¡ All SainisiAll Souls Day,
Thanksgiving, and Christmas. The candle
'bums for an estimated 4 days and níghts.
Your donation will be used for cemetery
upkeep, as well ãs, the cemetery's
endowrnent fund. For more infornnation
contact Alesia at 757427-2874" Thank
you for your support of the votive candle
program.

rN KflKMTRTAþfr
ffiequiescat:Ïru Pgçe

Wfmxndæ ffi* ffiì åffi,k

T,ilIîa¡n \Ilasis 0are$n

ffaåeb ffiiþry.;:..;,., 
.

Ilawid l)" Tlumm

Tlaomas A. F*a,mo

,,.ÇP@.ffi'' Fo;"*ryg,
mdery çätrefe &crle,rdl

,Ë{a,rriet S. *lomes

"Ïa¡h¡e K,åeåm "lr"
,Sohm ljIart l,aw'x sì

træwes &f" I$mm.merSr

ðøweph R" d

' ' -. n&$Idred Fffion

fiffiargmæet e"..&eã¡¡h-Råd

Jo An¡r ftÆæNeer H,useo

"nÆ&tr'g?tret &f" Stef,f,en

I{,athleen Tffihlt€
r,ri I

..'.''

Ësrreeted trist$mgq .,
'fusffi t¡ne pne-irf,oùæ
ffi MffiþS@RTAM

Edwarrd T" Cameiro
Våvåa"n $ffi" Ënbamåss

ALL gAsruTE / ÅUX- gmueg

&AV nñAgg

"$umdøg" Nøvørnbør î" güüg
d:-#&p.rn Rceæry

2:$Ðp.r¡ry M6ss
0$repe[ fulaueoleum

A combined All Saints / All Souls

Day Mass is scheduled for Sunday,

November 1st at 2:00 p.m.,preceded

by the Recitation of the Rosary at 1:30

p.nr" inside the chapel mausoleum.

A light reception will follow the Mass.

üave Thomas, Sales and Marketing

Manager, will be available afterthe Mass

to answer any questions concerning

the chapel mausoleum. Please make

plans to Join us. !:or more information

or to volunteer, contact John l-anglois

at757*499-72O2.


